RESOLUTION NO. - 2020

EMPLOYEE APPRECIATION INCENTIVE

Background: Sauk County is fortunate to have a dedicated staff whose mission is to provide essential services
to the residents of Sauk County in a fiscally responsible manner that promotes safety, economic development,
and stewardship of natural resources while encouraging the development of cultural, social, and community
values that enhance human dignity. The COVID-19 Pandemic has not only affected local business but has also
resulted in numerous unexpected challenges for County staff. As a modest gesture of appreciation for Sauk
County staff given their continued efforts to overcome these challenges, and as a means to support local
business across the County, are grateful to show their appreciation by giving each staff member card from one
of our local chambers of commerce/visitor and convention bureau.

Fiscal Impact: [ ] None [ ]Budgeted Expenditure [x] Not Budgeted

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Sauk County Board of Supervisors, met in
regular session, hereby approves the purchase of 662 chambers of commerce/visitor and convention
bureau at a value of $125 for each full-time employee and $65 for each part-time employee for a total
amount of $79,845. The total cost includes $5,675 for FICA/Medicare
For consideration by the Sauk County Board of Supervisors on December 15, 2020.

Respectfully submitted,

SAUK COUNTY FINANCE COMMITTEE

Marty Krueger, Chair Mike Flint

Lynn Eberl Thomas Dorner

Tim McCumber

SAUK PERSONNEL COMMITTEE

Tommy Lee Bychinski, Chair Carl Gruber

Shane Gibson Terry Spencer

Mark “Smooth” Detter



Fiscal Note: The cost of $79,845 is to be funded through vacancy factor
Information System Note: None



